
To the Government Administration and Election Committee,  

 

We am writing to provide public testimony in your Ranked Choice Voting (RCV) hearing. 

 

We vehemently oppose RCV, as it does not reflect the will of the people. 

 

Elections do not need to harder for the average citizen to navigate and understand….leave well 
enough alone. Let’s not complicate an already complicated situation. 

 

Respectfully, 

Susan and Fran McNulty 

Durham, CT 

 


